Drag@, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Granados, Greg [greg.granados@aerojet.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2011 10:22 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: Title 42 Code of Federal Regulations Part 84

Please include an update to the regulations to allow for a separate cylinder approval for SCBA units.

Greg Granados, CFPS
Chief Aerojet Fire Services/Fire Marshal

If you have to call 911 - it is too late!
Fire Suppression is the Failure of Education.




